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Piedmont, AL 36272 
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Deacons on call : 24hrs.-A Day 
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Dustin Steed 256-282-4733 

Dec. 6, 2020 

 

Welcome      Michael Ingram 

 

 

VIDEO (Missionaries, Jennings Family) 

 

   

Lighting of Advent Candle/Wreath 

8:00 Jim and Martha Garner 

10:15 The Randy Houck Family 

 

“Joy To The World (Unspeakable Joy)” 

 

“The Lion And The Lamb” 

 

Pastoral Prayer 

 

 

Solo      Light of the World  Holly Busby 

 

 

Message      Michael Ingram 

ADVENT SERMON SERIES 

PEACE 

Luke 3:1-17, Isaiah 9:6 

 

Invitation 

 

“Near To The Heart Of God” 

 

Closing Prayer 



Birthdays 

Sunday, Dec. 6th 

 Worship Service 8:00 a.m. 

Sunday School 9:00 a.m. All ages 

Worship Service @ 10:15 a.m. 

Youth, To Go Chili Lunch, immediately after 
morning worship. This is to help with tuition for 

Winter Xtreme for our youth. 

Wednesday, Dec. 9th 

 Bible Study 6:00 p.m. 

 Youth, 3rd floor 6:00 p.m.  

 Children’s Choir 5:30 p.m. 

Sunday, Dec. 13th 

 Worship Service 8:00 a.m. 

 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. All ages!!     
 Worship Service @ 10:15 a.m. 

 Deacon’s Meeting 4:30 p.m. 

 

On Dec. 20th we will have ONLY the 10:15 am 
Morning Worship Service. Kelly Garner will 
be doing a CHRISTMAS CONCERT. There 
will be no ETC or Children’s Church. 

Dec. 6th-Dec. 13th 

Dec. 7th 
Tashia Blackerby 

Dec. 8th 
Susan Wiggins 

Dec. 10th 
Amanda Harrell 

Dec. 11th 
Lois Brittain 

Dec. 12th 
Erin Gunnels Allen 

Dec. 13th 
Dean Christopher 
Amy Bennefield 
Ryan Chambless 

The beautiful poinsettias in the Sanctuary can 
be  purchased in MEMORY  or in HONOR of  
someone special in your life. The price is $10 
for each poinsettia. Please come to the church 
office and place your order. Let them know if it 
is in Memory or in Honor of Someone special. 
The money collected for the poinsettias will go 
into the LOTTIE MOON CHRISTMAS  
OFFERING.  We have 25 to sell and they will 
need to be picked up on Sunday, Dec. 20th , 
after the morning worship service. 

Dear Pastor Michael, Joe & 
Gayle, along with PFBC 
members. Jim & I can never 
thank you enough for all 
your prayers! Also the  
precious cards from Burt 
McCullough, Jim & Martha 
Garner, Cissy & Randy  
Harper. God truly answered 
all your prayers big time! I 
felt God’s angels taking care 
of me before, during and 
after my procedure. God was 
glorified & we were surely 
blessed! We’re so thankful 
God guided Joe & his family 
to your praying Church. 
Look forward to the day we 
may get to visit, our family 
and your wonderful Church 
family. The Lord bless you 
and keep you! Love in 
Christ, Nancy, Jim Rumbach 

Please remember the Compass Program, It is funded   For those who have adopted a Christmas Star, I thank you so 
totally by donations. You may designate your donation  much for your love for the children. They should be turned in 
on your tithe envelope or turn in to the Church office.   by Dec. 10th, if possible, to the PBC or to Sandy in office.

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

 

First Baptist Church Goal 
$5,000.00 

Thank you for your prayers for 
us. So many loving people 
signed the letter. Your prayers 
are so important to our  
ministry here in Hawaii. 
 Gay & John Williams 

Thank you all so much for your kind 
words, warm thoughts, and plentiful 
prayers. We appreciate each of you 
who took the time to reach out to us 
and share your sympathy and prayers. 
Much love,    Stacy, Raven, and  
  Savannah Blair 
_______________________________ 
 
Piedmont First Baptist Church: 
Thank you so much, your cards and 
letters have been such a blessing. Your 
ministry certainly helps to make the 
world a brighter place. 
 Yours in Christ, 
 Gerald & Judy Brooks 
Please continue to pray for Gerald—
prayers are being answered., and very 
much appreciated. 
______________________________ 
 
Dear Church Family: Thank you so 
much for your thoughts, cards and 
prayers during the sickness & passing 
of my father. It means so much to me 
that you would lift my family up in 
prayer. We so enjoyed our time with 
you and so glad our Heavenly Father 
allowed us to serve him at FBCP.  
Continue to share the love of Jesus. 
We love and miss you! 
 Teresa & Darren Hood 

Pastor Ingram & PFBC Members: 
Thank you for lifting us up in your 
prayers! They are working! God has 
shown us great love, provision and 
protection through all of this. God is 
so awesome & so are people such as 
yourself who are continually  
covering us in prayer. We would ask 
for continued prayer that our  
dealings with the insurance  
company, restoration company & 
our contractor would go smoothly & 
we would find continued favor. We 
ask for divine wisdom as we move 
forward. James 1:2-5. Trusting 
God’s plan & praising Him!   
God Bless, Mike & Christy Condon. 
Please give my Aunt & Uncle, Bill 
& Bev Hart a big hug from us!! 

Thank you all so much for your kind 
words, warm thoughts, and plentiful 
prayers. We appreciate each of you 
who took the time to reach out to us 
and share your sympathy and prayers. 
Stacy, Raven, and Savannah Blair 

For those who have adopted a Christmas Star, I thank you so  
much for your love for the children. They should be turned in  
by Dec. 10th, if possible, to the PBC or to Sandy in office. 
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